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Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year Year 2 you are the 

best readers this week!!! 

Please encourage your child to read  

at least 3 times each week.                        

It has many benefits and                                         

really will make a difference!!       

Core value: Ambition                                  

Pupils who have         

accessed Times Table 

Rock Stars                             

3 times or                

more this week                   

Encouraging your child to access 

Times Table Rock Stars at least 3 

times each week will greatly                      

underpin all maths concepts and            

will enable them to use them across 

the maths curriculum.              

Well done to Year 5 you are the best 

Times Table Rock Stars this week!        

Core value: Ambition                                  

Gold Star of the Week!                              

Nursery ~ Grace Unterhalter                                                    

Pre-School ~ Oliver Rigby                                                   

ARC ~ Jay Jay Hill                               

Rec ~ Florence Roberts                                                         

Year 1 ~ Lily-Rose Roberts                                                    

Year 2 ~ Lara Mason                                                        

Year 3 ~ Jacob Ball                                                    

Year 4 ~ Olivia Canty                                                             

Year 5 ~Isabella Faulkner                                                        

Year 6 ~ Elonor Elt 

 

 

 

Gold Award Achievers           

this week   

Isabella Di-Placido, Laylan Tolley   

Grace Jordan, Kate Woodford               

Sabrina Banner, Quinn Attwood    

 

Due to the Bank Holiday, Parents/

Carers of children in Years                 

Rec - Year 6  are invited to join us 

at our next assembly on Monday 

15th April at 2.45pm to see                

your child receive their  certificate 

and to hear why they are              

‘Star of the Week’ 

ARC update 

This week we are 

celebrating the 

ARC being                

officially open for 

one year!  

Over the 

past twelve 

months we have 

welcomed 8           

children, 2 KS2,           

6 KS1, and a new member of staff. The team now consists of a Lead of the ARC/

Specialist Teacher, Specialist HLTA and two Specialist Learning Assistants. Mac, our 

therapy dog, also makes a weekly appearance and is loved by all. Mac has also found 

all the missing tennis balls around the field! Children and staff at Chaddesley Corbett 

Primary School have made us all very welcome and we have successfully joined learn-

ing experiences in the classrooms and the wider school environment. The ARC contin-

ues to evolve as our children progress academically, socially and emotionally. We are 

looking forward to the development of our outdoor area in June and welcoming two more 

children in the new academic year. 

If you would like to know more information about the ARC or come and visit please do 

not hesitate in speaking to a member of the team.  



                 Upcoming Dates for your Diary                       

 

May                                                                                                                       

Monday 8th - Bank holiday for the coronation of                     

King Charles III  

Tuesday 9th - Friday 12th - Year 6 SATS  

Wednesday 17th - Free Messy Play for new 2 year old           

Nursery children                                                                                                                    

Friday 26th - Break up for half term 

 

June                                                                                                                     

Monday 5th - Return to school                                                                            

Wednesday 7th June - Year 3 & 4 visit to RAF Cosford     

Monday 19th - Teacher Training Day (school closed to pupils)             

Tuesday 27th - Year 4 visit to Lakeside                                 

Wednesday 28th - Free Toddler Forest School session 

 

July                                                                                                                    

Friday 21st - Break up for the summer holidays                                              

Monday 24th - Teacher Training Day (school closed to pupils) 

Tuesday 25th - Teacher Training Day (school closed to pupils)                                                                                

 

Further upcoming dates will be displayed on the front page of 

the website- https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ 

 

   

Closing the Word Gap!                                                                        

As a fun activity we will provide a word every week for you           

to talk about with your child. 

Give it a go and see if they understand it!                                                                

Use it in some sentences and see if they can too. 

There are also 

words on your          

children’s topic 

sheets. 

 coronation 

Bluebell Walk 

Thank you to everyone who joined us for the 

bluebell walk last Friday and also on Tuesday 

when Year 5 did their bluebell walk.  Although 

a little muddy, the children thoroughly enjoyed 

themselves and were rewarded with a lovely 

display of bluebells.  Thank you to Frankie in 

Year 6 along with his mum who took these 

lovely photographs. 

 

Plea for donations of boys 

pants and socks 

If you have any unwanted boys 

socks or pants,                            

particularly aged 5 - 9 years 

that you could donate to 

school, please drop them off at 

the school office. 

Thanks 

Contact Details 

A reminder to please keep 

us updated and let us 

know  if you have changed 

your telephone numbers,                   

email address or home 

address. 

Thank you 

Bikeability           

Training                                    

Congratulations 

and well done to 

all of  the pupils in 

Year 5 who           

participated in the 

Bikeability course           

last week.         

The children 

should be extremely proud of how they 

conducted themselves during the     

training.  They showed great               

perseverance and ambition and              

all passed with flying colours. 

Well done!  

Year 2 Cricket Tournament 

Some children in Class 2 enjoyed a  fun 

and active morning at Stourport Cricket 

Club last week. The children learned some 

new skills as well as perfecting some old 

ones. The behaviour and effort of the 

group really impressed the leaders at 

Stourport Cricket Club and the staff at  Chaddesley Corbett Primary. Well done                 

Class 2 for being fantastic ambassadors of the school. 



 
SEND Drop-in                                                                    

 

 

Miss Edwards is running the SEND drop-in      on the following 

day next week 
 

Wednesday 2.30pm - 4.00pm 
 

Please feel free to drop-in during the above times to discuss 

any concerns you have  about your child’s educational needs. 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

Please come 

and join us for 

a free messy 

play session               

in our Nursery. 

All accompa-

nied pre-school 

age children             

are welcome. 

Please contact 

us on 01562 

777312 to book 

your place. 

You would be 

very welcome 

to join us for a                                      

tour of the 

school after the 

play session.            

 

 


